
J U ~ Y  20, 2010 

Mr. Jeff Deroueii 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Case No. 20 10-00 167 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Please find enclosed for filing with the Commission in the above-reference case, an 
original and ten copies of the May 3 1, 20 10 tnonthly budget variaiice report, as required 
by 807 KAR S:O01, Section 10(9)(0). 

Very truly yours, 

Ann F. Wood 
Manager, Regulatory Services 

Enclosures 

4775 Lexington Road 40391 
PO. Box 707, Winchester, 
Kentucky 40392-0707 

TeL (859) 744-4812 
Fax: (859) 744-6008 
htt  p://www.ek pc.coo p 
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